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Tuesday 5th March 2019 
 

Dear Parent,  
 

Trip to The Woodlands Adventure Company 
 
As part of our P.E. curriculum work this half term, we will be visiting The Woodlands Adventure 
Company, Stamford Bridge, York. We will be taking part in a range of outdoor activities such as 
den building, woodland trails and toasting marshmallows.  
 
The visits will be as follows; 
Class 5-Monday 25th March 2019 
Class 4-Tuesday 26th March 2019 
Class 3-Wednesday 27th March 2019 
Class 2-Monday 1st April 2019 
Class 1-Tuesday 2nd April 2019 
 
We will leave school at 9:30am and arrive back by 3:15pm. 
 
On the day, your child will need to wear their school t-shirts and jumpers, jeans and boots or 
wellies. They will also need to wear appropriate outer clothing, as they will be outside all day. 
KS1/EYFS children will be provided with a packed lunch but they will need to bring a water bottle 
on the day.  KS2 will need to bring their own packed lunch and water bottle.  
 
Please provide consent via ParentPay. 
 
We will also need parent helpers.  If you are available, then please let your child’s class teacher 
know.  The P.E Budget has subsidised the total cost of this event, we are confident that this will 
be a very enjoyable and worthwhile school event.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Granger.       
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